
 

The Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - July 17th  2016 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary: Puff O’Connor  087-2204820 

            Contacts:           Parish Office  061-713682            email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie             website: www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
Anniversaries occur at this time.   May they Rest in Peace 

Tuesday - Thursday  Mass or Communion Liturgy 10am 
                      Friday  Mass at 7.00 p.m. 
World Meeting of Families Collection at all Masses this  
weekend. Buckets at doors. 

   Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                             Ministers         Servers 
   Sat.      23rd      7.00 p.m.      Carmel                  C                         A 
   Sun.     24th    10.00 a.m.      Carmel       Noreen/Carmel          C 
   Sun.     24th    11.00 a.m.      Sean                      B                         A 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 16th 
 
 
 
 
Sun. 17th 
 
Fri. 22nd 
 
Sat. 23rd 
Sun. 24th 

 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 
 7.00 p.m.  
11.00a.m. 

Connie Enright 
Vera Kelly 
Tom Reidy 
Kevin Hennessy 
Joe + Marjorie Devanney 
Christy Farrell 
Bridie Kiely 
Ann Roughan 
Micheál O’Dwyer 
Vincent Whelan (1st Anniversary) 
Mike Gleeson 

Strictly Come Dancing Spectacular in West County Hotel 
next Friday night July 22 incorporated into weekend of events 
to commemorate the late Matthew Corry from Tulla.  Funds 
raised will be divided between the Children’s Ark in University 
Hospital Limerick and Raheen Community Hospital in Tuam-
graney.  Local dancing couples are Niall Gilligan and Carmel 
Morey and Mary Gilligan and John McCraughan. Contact Liz 
on 087-2411445 or Gerry on 087-2102343. 

 

Lisa Quinn is organising a Charity Thanksgiving Event in 
aid of Temple Street Foundation and Children’s Ark. 
Vintage Tractor Run will take place this Sunday  in  
Sixmilebridge at 12 Noon Sharp.  Tractors Pre-1986, No  
Passengers, No Implements. Contact   Sean:  086-3746944  
Dolores:  086-3756598  Please support a very worthy cause. 

 

Local girl Ali Quinlan will be representing Sixmilebridge in the 
Annual Rose of Clare Festival in Cooraclare/Cree 30th July 
to Aug.5th.  Interviews of the Roses on 2nd + 3rd Aug. at 8.30 
pm.  Ali will be interviewed on stage by Ger Sweeney on Tues. 
2nd Aug. Tickets available in Cooraclare Hall on 20th + 21st 
July from 6 - 6.45pm. Call 086-8575433. Good Luck!  Ali 

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club  LOTTO 

Numbers drawn  6    8    9    25  NEXT  JACKPOT   €8,000 

EUCHARISTIC  ADORATION 
Eucharistic Adoration continues every Friday afternoon between 3 and 

7 pm.   Rosary and Benediction at 6.30 followed by Mass at 7pm.   

We are living at a time when we are encouraged just  to be, to  relax the 

mind and to be present to ourselves and others.  Eucharistic Adoration  

is all about that and more – to be present to Christ who  tells us that He 

is “Gentle and Humble of Heart”.  He invites us to  come to him  

“All ye who labour and are overburdened and you will find rest for 

your souls.” To emphasise the importance of this we have included in 

the newsletter this week a very special prayer. 

We would encourage more people to spend that  

special hour with Him on Friday afternoons . 

 

 

“Come to me” 
 

Come over to me, all you who are restless, 
and I will teach you how to be quiet, How to leave yourself alone. 

Come over to me, all you who are anxious, 
even if I don’t take your anxiety away, 

I will change it into fresh currency, 
as you turn your cares 

into greater belief in my caring. 
Come over to me, all you who are lonely,  I was lonely too, 

and could find no place to lay my head. 
Come over to me, all you who worry  

what others really think about you. It doesn’t matter. 
They misunderstood me, no matter what I did. 

Come over to me, all you who are always 
talking and explaining yourselves to others. 

I know you inside out. I know the worst. 
So you can come to me without any explanations. 

Come over to me, all you whose great plans for yourself have failed. 
You don’t know how lucky you are. And others too. 

Come over to me, all you who can’t stand yourselves. 
I touched lepers, and once I called a man out of a tomb 

who had been stinking there for four days. 
So come over to me  I can stand just about anything. 
Come over to me, all you who fret about the past. 

I was there, I was part of your past, and I have forgotten all about it. 
So be like me and forget it too. 

Come over to me, all you who can’t live peacefully in the present. 
Come to me now, without reserve.  

That is the way to live peacefully in the present. 
Come over to me, all you who fear the future. 

Do not fear.  I am your future. 

Our Parish Scouts Group set off on Friday morning to Achill 
Island camping for a week.  We wish them well, hope they 
have a great time. We take this opportunity to acknowledge 
the great work that is done by Scouts. The aim of Scouting is 
to develop young people, socially, physically, intellectually, 
character, emotionally and spiritually. This programme is  
provided by a dedicated number of adult leaders who provide 
the support to our young people. 
This week we learned that two scouts, a boy from Wexford 
and a girl from Dublin saved the life of a young boy who was 
drowning in Turkey.  Local police have said the two Irish 
scouts are heroes and without their quick intervention the boy 
would have drowned. 

Well done  Sean of 6th Wexford Sea Scouts and  
Mollie of Rush 38th Scouts in Dublin. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 
New Members Welcome 

Training Provided 
Phone:  086-3024238 

We remember in prayer this 
week all those who tragically 
lost their lives in the violent 
attack in Nice,  France on 

Thursday night.  We pray for 
their families and ask God to 

stretch His Healing Hand on all 
who are injured. 

“Gentle Jesus keep us all 
safely in Your Love.” 

 The  Apostolic Work Society would like to 
sincerely thank everyone who  
contributed to their Church Gate  
Collection last weekend. As all our  
fundraising is for the Foreign Missions we 
do appreciate your support.  Thank You! 


